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NOBLE PARK SECONDARY COLLEGE

Educating for the Future

6 September 2007

Dear Darren,

Thank you for attending our College and presenting your seminar ‘Achieve Your BEST to
our Year 12 students. It was a great follow up program to the Shape Your Destiny seminar
that you ran in February this year.

At this time of year some of our students are certainly feeling the pressures of the VCE and
your presentation clearly reminded them of ‘what they put in is what they get out’. The use of
the acronyms S.M.A.R.T. and B.E.S.T. worked well and reinforced the messages that you
conveyed earlier in the year.

Students always relate better if the information is provided in a variety of ways and the way
that you delivered the information in a very enthusiastic manner and in terms that students can
relate to, making it easier for students to retain. The use of music, visuals as well as student
participation in the role playing exercise kept the student group interested throughout the
whole session.

The handouts were clear and easy for students to fill in during the seminar and provided a
future reference of the acronyms referred to throughout the two programs.
I am sure that the students found the morning worthwhile and assist in them channelling their

energies towards the last few weeks of school.

Yours sincerely,

Annette Beattie
Head of Year 12



